To All Registrars of Voters and Town Clerks:

Within the next few days many Connecticut residents will receive one of the attached mailings.  Those people receiving the mailing are individuals that we believe are likely eligible but not yet registered to vote.  This project is required by the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the State and the U.S. Department of Justice regarding the state’s compliance with of the National Voter Registration Act, and is also being sent in compliance with our Membership Agreement with ERIC (Electronic Registration Information Center).  

 

We are informing you of this project because some recipients of this mail may become concerned and contact your office.  We wanted to let you know that this mailing is part of an official state project and not a candidate, campaign or advocacy mailing.  

There are two types of mailings.  The overwhelming majority of people will receive the bilingual postcard that is attached here.  A number of people in rural towns will receive a letter with a pre-populated voter registration card as required by the MOU. In addition there will be outbound phone calls to some urban communities in October. 

 

Most questions people may have about the project are answered at this website: http://govote.ct.gov/​​
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to this office.

Sincerely,

 

Peggy Reeves

Director of Elections

Assistant to the Secretary of the State for 

Election, Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs

Telephone: 860-509-6123

Email: peggy.reeves@ct.gov
